
 

Guidance Related to Viruses and/or Infections 
7/14/22 

All FCS students and staff are asked to follow guidance related to COVID-19 from their healthcare providers 

or the Department of Public Health.  

 

Please do NOT send your child to school if they are sick and exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19, influenza, 

strep throat, stomach virus or other contagious viruses and/or infections.  
 

 

If your child is being tested for COVID-19, they must stay home until the test results are received. 

 

Note: Your child must be 24 hours fever free without the use of fever reducing medications and other 

symptoms must 


